Date: 22.Jun 2009

[URGENT] Do not extradite the Chechens!

Minster of Interior
Minister Habib Ibrahim El Adly

Ministry of the Interior
Dear Minister

I am writing to express my great concern for Maskhud Abdullaev or any
other nationals, who would be at risk of torture or other ill-treatment if returned

to Russia. I urge you not to forcibly return them.

And I call on you to allow them to meet representatives of the Office of the
UN High Commissioner for Refugees (UNHCR) in Cairo to assess their protection

needs.

I also urge you to grant them access to lawyers of their choice to challenge
their deportation, their families, and provide them with any medical attention

they may require.

Thank you for your prompt attention to the above.

Respectfully Yours

Hif-DEEI:

Cc: Prosecutor General Counsellor Abd El-Megeed Mahmoud
Deputy Assistant Minister of Foreign Affairs for Human Rights
Ambassador of the Arab Republic of Egypt in Japan
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